
(c) 1995 Microsoft Corporation. All rights reserved. Developed by ActiveWare Internet Corp.,
http://www.ActiveWare.com

(C) 2000-2002 by the netfilter coreteam <coreteam@netfilter.org>: Paul 'Rusty' Russell
<rusty@rustcorp.com.au> Marc Boucher <marc+nf@mbsi.ca> James Morris <jmorris@intercode.com.au> Harald
Welte <laforge@gnumonks.org> Jozsef Kadlecsik <kadlec@blackhole.kfki.hu>

(c) 2002-2008 Erik de Castro Lopo" ; src_get_version */

(c) 2003, 2004 Phil Blundell <pb@handhelds.org>

(c) 2004 Mihnea Stoenescu, under the same license:

(c) 2005-2011 Ralink Technology Corporation. All rights reserved.

(c) 2009-2013 Zoltan Herczeg All rights reserved.

(C) 2016 Panasonic System Networks Co., Ltd.

(c) allow anyone who receives a copy of the Modified Version to make the Source form of the Modified
Version available to others under

(c) allow anyone who receives a copy of the Modified Version to make the Source form of the Modified
Version available to others under i) the Original License or ii) a license that permits the licensee to
freely copy, modify and redistribute the Modified Version using the same licensing terms that apply to the
copy that the licensee received, and requires that the Source form of the Modified Version, and of any
works derived from it, be made freely available in that license fees are prohibited but Distributor Fees
are allowed. Distribution of Compiled Forms of the Standard Version or Modified Versions without the
Source

(c) any litigation relating to this Agreement shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts
of the Northern District of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, California, with the
losing party responsible for costs, including without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys
fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International
Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract
shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. 12. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.
Except in cases where another Contributor has failed to comply with Section 3.4, You are responsible for
damages arising, directly or indirectly, out of Your utilization of rights under this License, based on
the number of copies of Covered Code you made available, the revenues you received from utilizing such
rights, and other relevant factors. You agree to work with affect

(C) by Craig Metz and are distributed under the following license:

(c) Copyright 1990 1991 Tektronix, Inc. All Rights Reserved

(c) Copyright 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED This is source code modified by FUJITSU LIMITED under the Joint
Development Agreement for the CDE/Motif PST.

(c) Copyright 1996 by Sebastien Marineau and Holger Veit marineau@genie.uottawa.ca> Holger.Veit@gmd.de>

(c) Copyright 2002, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2004, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2005, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2006, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2007, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2008, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2009, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2010, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2002-2011, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(C) Copyright 2005 Remi Turboult <r3mi@users.sourceforge.net>

(c) Copyright 2005, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(C) Copyright 2005-2007 Rémi Turboult <r3mi@users.sourceforge.net>

(c) Copyright 2009, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(c) Copyright 2010, Ralink Technology, Inc.

(C) Copyright C E Chew

(c) is the Copyright property of CompuServe Incorporated. GIF(sm) is a Service Mark property of CompuServe
Incorporated."

(C) K.Kosako <sndgk393 AT ybb DOT ne DOT jp>

(c) Representations.

(c) Todd C. Miller



(c) UNIX System Laboratories, Inc. All or some portions of this file are derived from material licensed to
the University of California by American Telephone and Telegraph Co. or Unix System Laboratories, Inc. and
are reproduced herein with the permission of UNIX System Laboratories, Inc.

(c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works

Copyright &#169; 1995-2003 by Internet Software Consortium

Copyright &#169; 2004-2010 by Internet Systems Consortium, Inc. ("ISC")

Copyright (c) 1983, 1988 Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1983, 1990, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1983, 1995-1997 Eric P. Allman

Copyright (C) 1984, 1989, 1990, 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1986 - 1991 by Sun Microsystems, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1987, 1993, 1994 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1987, FUJITSU LTD. (I.Ichikawa),2000 S. Kono, COW, 2002-2004 Kono, Furukawa

Copyright (C) 1987, Fujitsu LTD. (Itaru ICHIKAWA) Everyone is permitted to do anything on this program
including copying, modifying, improving, as long as you don't try to pretend that you wrote it.

Copyright (C) 1987,88,89,90,91,92,93,94,95,96,98,99,2000,2001,2002,2003,2004,2006 Free Software
Foundation, Inc. This file is part of the GNU C Library.

Copyright (c) 1988, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1988, 1993, 1994 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1989 - 1994, Julianne Frances Haugh

Copyright (c) 1989 by Hewlett-Packard Company, Palo Alto, Ca. & Digital Equipment Corporation, Maynard,
Mass.Copyright (c) 1989 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1989 X Consortium, Inc. and Digital Equipment Corporation.

Copyright (c) 1989, 1990, 1991, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301
USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it
is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-
1301 USA

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-
1301 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but
changing it is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111 USA
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is
not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307
USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it
is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA Everyone is
permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA
02110-1301 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but
changing it is not allowed.

Copyright (c) 1989, 1991, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1989, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1989,90,91,92,93,94,95,98,99,2002,2003 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1990- 1993, 1996 Open Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1990, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is
not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1991 Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1991, 1992 Paul Kranenburg <pk@cs.few.eur.nl>

Copyright (c) 1991, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.



Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301
USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it
is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-
1301 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but
changing it is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Suite 500, Boston, MA 02110-
1335 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but
changing it is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307
USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it
is not allowed.

Copyright (c) 1991, 2000, 2001 by Lucent Technologies.

Copyright (C) 1991,1990,1989 Carnegie Mellon University All Rights Reserved.

Copyright (C) 1991-2, RSA Data Security, Inc. Created 1991. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1991-2004 Miquel van Smoorenburg

copyright (C) 1991-2012, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding. All Rights Reserved except as specified below.

Copyright (C) 1992 Eric Young Collected from libdes and modified for SECURE RPC by Martin Kuck 1994 This
file is distributed under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License, version 2.1 or later - see
the file COPYING.LIB for details. If you did not receive a copy of the license with this program, please
see <http://www.gnu.org/licenses/> to obtain a copy.

Copyright (C) 1992 Rickard E. Faith.

Copyright (c) 1992 X Consortium, Inc. and Intergraph Corporation.

Copyright (C) 1992, 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996, 1997, 1998, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 1992, 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996, 1997, 1998, 1999, 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006,
2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 1992, 93, 94, 95, 96 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 1992-1993 Jean-loup Gailly.

Copyright (C) 1992-1996, 1998-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1993 Branko Lankester <branko@hacktic.nl>

Copyright (C) 1993 by Digital Equipment Corporation.

Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1993 Eugene G. Crosser.

Copyright (C) 1993 Risto Kankkunen.

Copyright (c) 1993 The Regents of the University of California.

Copyright (c) 1993 Ulrich Pegelow <pegelow@moorea.uni-muenster.de>

Copyright (c) 1993 X Consortium, Inc. and Silicon Graphics, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996 by Silicon Graphics Computer Systems, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996 Rick Sladkey <jrs@world.std.com>

Copyright (C) 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996 Theodore Ts'o.

Copyright (c) 1993, 1994, 1995, 1996, 1997 The Regents of the University of California. All rights
reserved.Copyright (c) 1993, 1995 by Silicon Graphics Computer Systems, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1993, Intergraph Corporation

Copyright (C) 1993-2013 Yukihiro Matsumoto. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1994 Andrew L. Moore, %s Antonio Diaz Diaz.\n", program_year ); printf( "This program is
free software; you may redistribute it under the terms of\n" ); printf( "the GNU General Public License.
This program has absolutely no warranty.\n" );

Copyright (C) 1994 by Jon Tombs <jon@gtex02.us.es> portions also authors: Andries E. Brouwer <aeb@cwi.nl>
Joshua Spoerri <josh@cooper.edu> Chuck Martin <cmartin@bigfoot.com> Alexey Gladkov
<gladkov.alexey@gmail.com>

Copyright (C) 1994 H. Peter Anvin.

Copyright (c) 1994 Hewlett-Packard Company

Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium

Copyright (c) 1994, 1995 Hewlett-Packard Company

Copyright (c) 1994, 1995 X Consortium, Inc. and Hewlett-Packard Company.

Copyright (c) 1994-1996, 1998-2014 Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>

Copyright (C) 1994-1998 Michael K. Johnson <johnsonm@redhat.com>



Copyright (C) 1994-1999 Andries E. Brouwer.

Copyright (C) 1994-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1995 David E. Wexelblat. All rights reserved

Copyright (c) 1995 Dr. G.W. Wettstein <greg@wind.rmcc.com>

Copyright (c) 1995 Intel Corporation.

Copyright (c) 1995 Tatu Ylonen <ylo@cs.hut.fi>, Espoo, Finland All rights reserved As far as I am
concerned, the code I have written for this software can be used freely for any purpose. Any derived
versions of this software must be clearly marked as such, and if the derived work is incompatible with the
protocol description in the RFC file, it must be called by a name other than "ssh" or "Secure Shell". "

Copyright (c) 1995, 1996 Guy Eric Schalnat, Group 42, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1995, 1996 Michael Elizabeth Chastain <mec@duracef.shout.net>

Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, 1998, and 1999 WIDE Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, and 1998 WIDE Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1995, 2011, Trustees of Columbia University in the City of New York. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1995-1997 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1995-1997 Peter Mattis, Spencer Kimball and Josh MacDonald

Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Mark Adler

Copyright (c) 1995-2004, MiSPO Co., Ltd. * All rights reserved. *

Copyright (C) 1995-2012 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

Copyright (c) 1996 - 2000, Marek Michałkiewicz

Copyright (c) 1996 by Silicon Graphics Computer Systems, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1996 Digital Equipment Corporation

Copyright (c) 1996 Digital Equipment Corporation, Maynard, Massachusetts.

Copyright (c) 1996 Roland Wunderling, Malte Zoeckler

Copyright (c) 1996 X Consortium

Copyright (c) 1996, 1997 Andreas Dilger Distributed according to the same disclaimer and license as
libpng-0.88, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Copyright (c) 1996, 1997 Andreas Dilger)

Copyright (C) 1996, 1997, 1998 Theodore Ts'o.

Copyright (C) 1996, 1997, 1998, 1999, 2000, 2001, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011
Free Software Foundation, Inc. This is free software; see the source for copying conditions. There is NO
warranty; not even for MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

Copyright (C) 1996, 1997, 1998, 1999, 2000, 2001, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011
Free Software Foundation, Inc. Written by Gordon Matzigkeit, 1996

Copyright (c) 1996, David Mazieres <dm@uun.org>

Copyright (c) 1996-1997, 2000-2001, 2008, 2010 Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>

Copyright (c) 1996-1999 by Internet Software Consortium.

Copyright (c) 1996-1999 Silicon Graphics Computer Systems, Inc.

copyright (C) 1996-2000 by David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg. All rights reserved except as
specified below.

Copyright (c) 1996-2003 by Internet Software Consortium

copyright (C) 1996-2010 Julian R Seward. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1996-2012 Anthony Green, Red Hat, Inc and others. See source files for details.

Copyright (C) 1996-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 1996-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc. Originally by Fran,cois Pinard
<pinard@iro.umontreal.ca>, 1996.

Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002, Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura, All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1997 by Silicon Graphics Computer Systems, Inc. Permission to use, copy, modify, and
distribute this software and its documentation for any purpose and without

Copyright (c) 1997 MGCS Co., Ltd

Copyright (c) 1997 Moscow Center for SPARC Technology

Copyright (c) 1997, 1998 by Gurusamy Sarathy gsar@umich.edu> and Jan Dubois <jan.dubois@ibm.net>

Copyright (C) 1997, 1998, 1999, 2001, 2006, 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1997,2000 by Internet Software Consortium, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1997-2003 University of Cambridge



Copyright (c) 1997-2004 Jean Tourrilhes <jt@hpl.hp.com>

Copyright (c) 1997-2007 Jean Tourrilhes <jt@hpl.hp.com>

Copyright (C) 1997-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 1997-2012 University of Cambridge

Copyright (c) 1997-2013 University of Cambridge All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1997-2016 Sam Lantinga <slouken@libsdl.org>

Copyright (C) 1998 David S. Miller (davem@dm.cobaltmicro.com)

Copyright (c) 1998 Microsoft. To anyone who acknowledges that this file is provided "AS IS" without any
express or implied warranty: permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this file for any purpose is
hereby

Copyright (c) 1998 Red Hat Software

Copyright (C) 1998 Tim Janik

Copyright (c) 1998 Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com> All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1998 WIDE Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1998, 1999 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and
license as libpng-0.96, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Copyright (c) 1998, 1999 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd See the file copying.txt for copying
permission.Copyright (c) 1998, 1999, 2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer
and license as libpng-0.96, with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors:

Copyright (c) 1998, 1999, 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd and Clark Cooper

Copyright (c) 1998, 1999, 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd See the file copying.txt for copying
permission.

Copyright (c) 1998-2000 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1998-2001 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1998-2001 Wichert Akkerman <wakkerma@deephackmode.org> All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1998-2002 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1998-2005 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1998-2008 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1998-2013 Glenn Randers-Pehrson

Copyright (c) 1998-2016 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1999, 2000 Aladdin Enterprises. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1999, 2000 by Anton Zinoviev <anton@lml.bas.bg>

Copyright (C) 1999, 2000 Tom Tromey

Copyright (C) 1999, 2000, 2002 Aladdin Enterprises. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1999, 2002 Aladdin Enterprises. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999, 2005, 2006, 2013, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999-2000 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 1999-2000 Yuuki NINOMIYA <gm@smn.enjoy.ne.jp> */

Copyright (c) 1999-2001 Dragos Acostachioaie

Copyright (c) 1999-2001 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999-2002 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999-2003 Boris Fomitchev

Copyright (c) 1999-2004 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999-2004,2005 Free Software Foundation, Inc. *

Copyright (c) 1999-2005 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999-2005, 2008, 2010-2013 Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>

Copyright (C) 1999-2007 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved.

Copyright (c) 1999-2007 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 1999-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 1999-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc. Written by Tom Tromey <tromey@cygnus.com>.

Copyright (c) 2000 Dug Song <dugsong@monkey.org>

Copyright (c) 2000 The NetBSD Foundation, Inc. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2000 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2000 The XFree86 Project, Inc.

Copyright (c) 2000, Intel Corporation

Copyright (C) 2000, Intel Corporation, all rights reserved. Third party copyrights are property of their
respective owners.



Copyright (c) 2000-2002 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer and
license as libpng-1.0.6 with the following individuals added to the list of Contributing Authors

Copyright (c) 2000-2002,2004 Silicon Graphics, Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Copyright (c) 2000-2003 Intel Corporation

Copyright (c) 2000-2003 Intel Corporation All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2000-2003 Intel Corporation All rights reserved. Redistribution and use in source and binary
forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Copyright (c) 2000-2004 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2000-2006, The Perl Foundation.

Copyright (c) 2000-2007 Niels Provos <provos@citi.umich.edu>

Copyright (C) 2000-2008, Intel Corporation, all rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2000-2015, Intel Corporation, all rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2001 - 2006, Tomasz Kłoczko

Copyright (C) 2001 Alexander S. Guy <a7r@andern.org> Andern Research Labs

Copyright (c) 2001 by Softfront inc. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2001 Emin Martinian

Copyright (c) 2001 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Expat maintainers.

Copyright (c) 2001-2003 by Softfront inc. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2001-2003,2005 Silicon Graphics, Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Copyright (C) 2001-2006 Bart Massey, Jamey Sharp, and Josh Triplett. All Rights Reserved.

Copyright (C) 2001-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 2002 Christopher Clark

Copyright (C) 2002, 2003 CodeFactory AB

Copyright (C) 2002, 2003 Red Hat Inc.

Copyright (C) 2002, 2003, 2004, 2011 Simon Josefsson

Copyright (C) 2002-2006 Dmitry V. Levin <ldv@altlinux.org>

Copyright (C) 2002-2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 2002-2011 Erik de Castro Lopo <erikd@mega-nerd.com>

Copyright (C) 2002-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 2002-2013 Matt Johnston

Copyright (c) 2003 by Abramo Bagnara <abramo@alsa-project.org>

Copyright (C) 2003 kernel concepts

Copyright (C) 2003 Lawrence E. Rosen. All rights reserved. Permission is hereby granted to copy and
distribute this license without modification. This license may not be modified without the express written
permission of its copyright owner.

Copyright (c) 2003 Michael A. Davis <mike@datanerds.net>

Copyright (c) 2003 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2003, 2004 Red Hat, Inc.

Copyright (C) 2003-2004 Lawrence E. Rosen. All rights reserved. Permission is hereby granted to copy and
distribute this license without modification. This license may not be modified without

Copyright (C) 2003-2006,2008 Jamey Sharp, Josh Triplett

Copyright (c) 2003-2008 aMule Team ( admin@amule.org / http://www.amule.org )

Copyright (C) 2003-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 2004 by Internet Systems Consortium, Inc. ("ISC")

Copyright (C) 2004 Free Software Foundation, Inc. Written by Scott James Remnant, 2004

Copyright (c) 2004 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Royal Institute of Technology, Stockholm, Sweden). All
rights reserved.

copyright (c) 2004 Mihnea Stoenescu All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2004 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved according to the OpenSSL license [found in
../../LICENSE].

Copyright (C) 2004, 2005, 2007, 2008 Free Software Foundation, Inc. Written by Gary V. Vaughan, 2004

Copyright (C) 2004, 2005, 2007, 2008, 2009 Free Software Foundation, Inc. Written by Gary V. Vaughan, 2004

Copyright (C) 2004, 2005, 2007, 2009 Free Software Foundation, Inc. Written by Scott James Remnant, 2004.

Copyright (C) 2004, 2006 Ævar Arnfjörð Bjarmason <avarab@gmail.com>



Copyright (c) 2004, 2006-2010 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer
and license as libpng-1.2.5 with the following individual added to the list of Contributing Authors

Copyright (c) 2004, 2006-2013 Glenn Randers-Pehrson, and are distributed according to the same disclaimer
and license as libpng-1.2.5 with the following individual added to the list of Contributing Authors

Copyright (C) 2004, Gregory Mokhin <mokhin@bog.msu.ru>

Copyright (c) 2004, Jan Kneschke, incremental All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2004,2007 by Internet Systems Consortium, Inc. ("ISC")

Copyright (c) 2004-2005, 2007, 2009-2013 Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>

Copyright (c) 2004-2008 David Schultz <das@FreeBSD.ORG> All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2004-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (C) 2005 Rémi Turboult <r3mi@users.sourceforge.net>

Copyright (c) 2005-2006 Rémi Turboult <r3mi@users.sourceforge.net>

Copyright (c) 2006 Alexander Chemeris

Copyright (C) 2006 Erdal Ronahî

Copyright (c) 2006 Guido U. Draheim <guidod@gmx.de>

Copyright (c) 2006 Kirill Simonov

Copyright (c) 2006 Maxim Yegorushkin <maxim.yegorushkin@gmail.com>

Copyright (c) 2006 Michel Pfeiffer and others <virtual_worlds@gmx.de>

Copyright (c) 2006 Rémi Turboult <r3mi@users.sourceforge.net> All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2006 Steven G. Johnson <stevenj@alum.mit.edu>

Copyright (C) 2006, 2007 Antonio Diaz Diaz.

Copyright (c) 2006-2008 Roy Marples";

Copyright (C) 2006-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

Copyright (c) 2007 - 2009, Nicolas François All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/> Everyone is permitted to copy and
distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Copyright (C) 2007 Marcelo Roberto Jimenez <mroberto@users.sourceforge.net>

Copyright (c) 2007 Robert N. M. Watson All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2007 Sun Microsystems

Copyright (C) 2007-2009 Nokia Corporation and/or its subsidiary(-ies).

Copyright (C) 2007-2009 STMicroelectronics

Copyright (c) 2007-2009, Troy D. Hanson All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2007-2012 Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson

Copyright (c) 2007-2012, Google Inc. All rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2008, Damien Miller <djm@openbsd.org>

Copyright (c) 2008-2010 Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>

Copyright (C) 2009 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/> Everyone is permitted to copy and
distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Copyright (c) 2009, Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2009, Willow Garage Inc., all rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2009, Willow Garage Inc., all rights reserved. Third party copyrights are property of their
respective owners.

Copyright (C) 2009-2010, Willow Garage Inc., all rights reserved. Third party copyrights are property of
their respective owners.

Copyright (C) 2009-2011, Willow Garage Inc., all rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2010 Canonical Ltd.

Copyright (C) 2010 Henrik Rydberg <rydberg@euromail.se>

Copyright (C) 2010 Texas Instruments Incorporated - http://www.ti.com/

Copyright (c) 2010, Oracle America, Inc.

Copyright (C) 2010-2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc. Written by Peter Rosin <peda@lysator.liu.se>.

Copyright (C) 2010-2013, Advanced Micro Devices, Inc., all rights reserved. Third party copyrights are
property of their respective owners.
Copyright (C) 2011 Alexey Gladkov,

Copyright (C) 2011 Canonical Ltd. Authors: Seth Forshee <seth.forshee@canonical.com> Dustin Kirkland
<kirkland@canonical.com>



Copyright (C) 2011 Free Software Foundation, Inc. This config.lt script is free software; the Free
Software Foundation gives unlimited permision to copy, distribute and modify it."

Copyright (C) 2011 Joseph Adams <joeyadams3.14159@gmail.com>

Copyright (c) 2011, VMware, Inc. All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2011-2012 France Telecom All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2011-2013, NVIDIA Corporation, all rights reserved.

Copyright (c) 2012 - 2016 Krzysztof Gabis

Copyright (c) 2012 - 2016 Krzysztof Gabis Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge,
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

Copyright (c) 2012 Carsten Munk <carsten.munk@gmail.com>

Copyright (c) 2012 France Telecom All rights reserved.

Copyright (C) 2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc. This config.status script is free software; the Free
Software Foundation gives unlimited permission to copy, distribute and modify it."

Copyright (C) 2012 Free Software Foundation, Inc. This configure script is free software; the Free
Software Foundation gives unlimited permission to copy, distribute and modify it. ACEOF exit fi

Copyright (C) 2012 PUX Corporation All Rights Reserved.

Copyright (c) 2013 Krzysztof Gabis
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